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Week in Review 
This past week showed some significant progress in the eventual shape and look of the finished project. 
Listed below are highlights from this week’s activities. 
 
Monday 9/14/15 

 New curb was machine placed starting on the south side of Flowerfield Road near Lexington Ave 
and progressed west to Austin Street by subcontractor Curb Masters. 

 Three Concrete driveways were poured by subcontractor Curb Masters. 
 Further shaping and grading of road surface was done by Hardrives Inc. 

Tuesday 9/15/15 
 Valley gutters were poured at Brant Street and Dunlap Ave by subcontractor Curb Masters 
 Curb repairs and curbing near catch basins were formed and poured by subcontractor Curb 

Masters. 
 Three Concrete driveways were poured by subcontractor Curb Masters. 
 Further shaping and grading of road surface was done by Hardrives Inc. 

Wednesday 9/16/15 
 New curb was machine placed at the proposed cul-de-sac on South Highway Drive by 

subcontractor Curb Masters. 
Thursday - Saturday 9/17/15 - 9/19/15 

 Further shaping, grading, and compaction of road surface was done by Hardrives Inc. 
 
Tentative Schedule 
Below is the Contractor’s tentative schedule as it stands after the fourth week of construction. 
 
Sept. 21st   - Tolerance Reclaimed Base and Pave Asphalt Base Course 
Sept. 22nd – 24th  - Project Site Restoration, Adjusting of Utilities, Driveway Paving 
Sept. 25th    - Asphalt Wear Course Paving 
 
Driveway Access 
Over the past few weeks many residents on this project received a combination of new concrete curb and 
driveway. Those residents receiving a new concrete curb and driveway on September 10th, 11th, and 14th 
should be safe to once again gain access to their driveway. Those residents who had concrete curb and 
driveway poured on Tuesday, September 15th should gain access to their driveway on September 22nd 
(tomorrow). 
As it stands there are approximately 4 residents that still do not have concrete curb or driveway poured at 
their property. These areas were left open due to design changes and special accommodation for the 
owner’s needs. Tentatively these driveways should be poured along with other patch curb work later this 
week or the week of the 28th depending on the subcontractor’s availability. 
 
Safety 

We urge you to use caution around the work site.  Your assistance in reminding area children to 
stay clear of construction site and nearby equipment is key to ensuring a safe environment.    
Please let your children know the survey stakes represent valuable information and should not 
be disturbed. This helps to keep the contractor working efficiently. If re-staking is needed due to 

disturbance of this vital information, further time will be required to complete the work. Your patience and 
cooperation during this construction process will be appreciated. 


